
Home is where the heart is 

Dear children and staff,  
 

We are excited to invite you  

to be part of a whole school art project that will be on 
display for years to come. It celebrates a sense of 

community and family that we are proud of here at 
Cavendish Close Infants and Nursery School. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What do I need to do? 
Draw and decorate 1 little house 

on paper. 
 

What size? 
Start with a square piece of paper 
that is 10cm  x 10cm. Children, 
have a go at measuring your 

own. Your house must be 10cm 
wide and up to 10cm tall (you 

choose the height). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Use bright colours like the ones on 
this chart. These are known as 
primary and secondary colours. 



This square has a width of 
10cm and a height of 10cm. 
 
The house must be 10cm wide 
but as tall/ short as you like 
(up to 10cm). 



How shall I decorate it? 
 

Your house can: 
 

1. Look like a real house (think of all 
the features you find on a house) 

 
OR 

 
2. Be abstract- 

You could use the artist Kandinsky to 
inspire your mini house. 

 
The houses look most effective when 
there is no white paper left showing. 

 
Use any things you have at home: 
pens, crayons, tissue paper, paint. 

Kandinsky 
used: 
 
 
 
Repeating 
patterns 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Shapes 



Remember, little artists, to make something you are proud of. I wonder if you will be able to spot your 
mini house when you come into school and feel great to be part of something special. 
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Ideally 
it should be taken 
on a flat surface 
from above and 

taken in a well lit 
room. 

                                         How do I submit my artwork? 
 

                                                    Take a clear photograph of your house.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Email the photo to your year group address: 
 
 
 
 

Your work will then be professionally mounted, cut out and added to the large artwork. 



We hope to create a large scale artwork something like 
this: 

 

100’s of mini houses by all the children and staff of Cavendish Close 
Infants will make an impressive artwork. 



We can't wait to see 
your artwork. Please 

email it to us by: 
 

Friday 17th July 2020.  

Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Harker                                                                   Mrs Diffin 
Talented Resident Artist                                               Artist Extraordinaire  


